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Just a reminder to

Upcoming Events

all students to

Grade 8 : Individual pics on Tues and Thursday please dress for the

Resource Teacher: weather. For the

Tracy Tyschinski

Physically Distanced Classroom photos happening on rainy days students

Thursday.

. can bring a rain
Guidance Counsellor: &

Lisele Lindsay

Grade 7/8 :The assessments are due by June 21st. If
students are done by June 18th they are welcome to

jacket, rubber
boots, etc. For our

hand them in and do not need to attend on June 21st. hot sunny days, hat

June 21st will be a day to complete any incomplete and sunscreen.

assignments.

Principals Message

Well, it looks like we are through the crazy heat wave from last week. I thank you all for bearing with us and
remaining diligent around the protocols that we currently have in place. I know that they are not always easy to
follow but these are the things we need to continue to do for the next 17 days of school. Your kids have been
complete rock stars through this entire year and they have been troopers as far as following protocols the at
school.

Hello OES families one of our neighboring school communities has experienced great loss due to fire.

We ask our school community to donate in support of this family. OES will be accepting donations for our
neighboring school community.

Please see below details of types of donations needed

All COVID-19 -19 protocols will be followed, please do non-contact drop off outside the main doors of OES
this week. See details below for specific needs.

(They also can be dropped off directly at the South Quill health office.)

Here are the specifics:
Baby girl 12-18 months
Girl 6x
Women’s M to L
Women’s XL to XXL

Men’s L

Monetary donations can be accepted as well.
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Show and Tell has become very |

popular in the kindergarten I hope everyone enjoyed their weekend. It was a
room. | allow the students to put | |hot one!

their special item in the " This week we will be doing a lot of writing.
Wonder Box" first thing in the Students are focusing on making stories with clear

. beginning, middle and end. We’ve spent time
morning. We usually get to do talking about how stories need a main character

two before Oh Canada. If we and a setting.
need additional time the students

In math we have been talking about 2D and 3D

will show it later in the shapes. Students have been enjoying building
day. These items are not towers out of a variety of shapes. We have also
been using modeling clay and creating our own

touched by anyone
else and will be put
back in their bags.

shapes.

We have finished our last social studies unit on
Canadian Communities. This week we will start
our last science unit on the water cycle.

I hope everyone has a wonderful week.

Mrs. Lindsay

Ms. Ushey

Fox wanted to bring his favorite item
to school, which happened to be a
chicken. Now that was a first for
me. He even transported it in his car




Hi everyone,

7t
| hope that you had a great
weekend and were able to stay

o
B
oA
cool! Here are some of the

topics we will be learning about in class:

ELA: We are continuing our persuasive writing
unit. Some of our students will have "published"
their good copy books to take home by the end
of this week/next week. We are also greatly
enjoying the Land of Stories!

Math: We are currently working on our area and
perimeter unit in math. We will be designing our
own rooms, city and buildings using our skills!

Science: We are continuing our plant unit; we
will be focusing on how plants impact food
chains and the benefits of eating plants.

Social Studies: This week we will be focusing on
the history of Canada's North and will be
learning about some of the traditions of the
Inuit people.

Enjoy your week!
Miss Krahn

believe we are down to (
the last month of school. =
Both grades will be busy writing MRLC math
assessments 2 days this week. The assessments
are written each June and the data is used to

help me plan and adjust my teaching, not to
formulate the students’ grades on report cards.

Here is what we are up to in our subjects:

Math — Geometry

ELA — Literacy Choices

Science — Electricity Project and Unit Test
Social Studies — World War 1

Phys. Ed. — Low Organized Games & Track &
Field

Health — Interpersonal Skills

REMINDERS:

TUSC — Wednesday
Science Test - Wednesday

Have a great week.
Mr. Stephenson

Kl'he grade 7/8 class were\

busy planting their
seedlings into our flower
boxes. We will have
Tomatoes , Cucumbers,
Peppermint, Rosemary, and

Thank you for adding some
more greens to the Learning
Garden.

Basil.




seVenth & mese

Math 7: working on math review, final assessment takes place June

assignment as well to complete.

ey have a road trip

Math 8: working on math review, final assessment takes place June 14-18.

Science: working on their final assignment, creating a Bill Nye Video

Social Studies: beginning to work on their final assignment, Creating a Civilization

French: continuing to practice speaking while playing Bocce and learning about the invention of the

Olympics through video

Health: they need to finish presenting their STI power points, then there will be a quiz June 17

Hope everyone is able to get out and enjoy the warm weather and eat some ice cream.

Mrs. Tyschinki

Grade 7/8 ELA

We have wound down to the end of our
assignments in ELA. Today is our last lit circle
meeting and students will hand in those packages.
Their last genius hour presentations are on Thursday
this week. We will be starting our final assessment
project today. This is something that the students
will be using ELA Classes at school to complete . They
will have a total of 22 class periods to complete this
project. It is fairly extensive and allows them to
demonstrate the ELA skills ,in reading and writing ,
that they have learned over the course of the year.
The assessments are due by June 21st. If students are
done by June 18th they are welcome to hand them in
and do not need to attend on June 21st. June 21st
will be a day to complete any incomplete
assignments. We will be providing the grade 8's with
an opportunity to go and tour ECl on Wednesday
June 23rd at 9:00 AM . They will travel by bus there
and back and can be picked up when they return to
the school. | will send a note with all those details.

Take Care of yourselves and each other
Mrs Ryznar

Mrs. Nichols news....

Social Studies

Students are working on their final
assessment project creating a
civilization using topics learned
throughout the year in World History.

Science

Grade 7's have
teamed up with
Grade 8's to create a
“Bill Nye"” type video
using a topic
covered during the
science program this
year.

Grade 7/8 SHOPS

We will be completing our blanket pillows and
spending some time outside for our last couple



